
June 14, 2020

Up and running again with a 
Motorkhana 21st July-first event Post 
Covid 19
June 21 will see the club start up competitive activities for the first time since COVID – 19.
In line with the government and Motorsport Australia guidelines there will be some new 
procedures and social distancing will be in place.
Everyone who enters the quarry will be asked to sign a COVID – 19 declaration which will be 
stored electronically in case of an outbreak. Hand sanitizing will also be in place to ensure 
everyone’s safety. If you need a helmet please bring your own if possible as we will not be able to 
allow the sharing of any equipment, a small number of sanitized helmets, will be available for use 
by those who do not have one. Please note this event is for members only.
 

Gates will open at 8.00 am with scrutineering taking place at 8.30 am. Drivers briefing will be 9.15 
am. Competition will start at 9.30 am.
 

Only 2 entrants per car and they must be related. Unfortunately, Club car use will be limited to one 
person per car with no sharing other than between members of the same family. 

More information can be found in the Supplementary Regulations at
https://bathurstlightcarclub.com.au/uploads/downloads/Supp_regs_and_entry_form_20200621.pdf
 

The club looks forward to finally seeing you all and resuming our competition, it is hoped to 
resume General Meetings at the Clubhouse in July.
Please download the COVID SAFE app and remember if you are unwell stay home to help us 
ensure everyone stays healthy and safe.

https://bathurstlightcarclub.com.au/uploads/downloads/Supp_regs_and_entry_form_20200621.pdf

